UNITED STATES

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION
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February 2, 1971

E. M. Howard, Senior Reactor Inspector
Region I, Division of Compliance

INSPECTOR'S OPINION AND EVALUATION
JERSEY CENTRAL POWER AND LIGHT COMPANY
FORKED RIVER NO, 1

CO Report No. 363/71-1

The response of GPU appears to be favorable. I plan to reaudit, during
February, the areas of concern and check for approval of the contractor's

QA plan.
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Robert ¥. Heishman
Reactor Inspector
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